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“We’re fast approaching the Christmas break but it’s been an excellent start to the season for 

the junior section,” says Nigel McDonald, Junior Training Co-ordinator. 

“The last few months have been extremely busy and, as well as the increase in numbers at our 

Sunday session, we’ve also introduced Thursday afternoon training for children in years 4 to 6 

– from 5pm to 6.30pm – which is proving very popular, especially with those youngsters who 

play other sports such as football at the weekend. We’re always happy to welcome more 

though to either session so please let your friends know that we can provide equipment and 

encourage them to come along and join us. 

“Looking ahead, we have lots of exciting things planned for the New Year – we’re currently 

sourcing team kit for the junior section and we’re also in the process of lining up a number of 

friendly matches so they can put their newly acquired skills into action. 

“If you want to find out more about what we’re doing, come and have a chat with me at 

Thursday or Sunday training, or email me at anchoriansjhc@gmail.com  

In the meantime, from everyone involved in the junior section, we wish you a happy Christmas 

and a wonderful New Year.” 

 

 
 
 
Well done to the hockey kids who raised £75 
towards the news astro by selling cakes one 
Saturday.  
 
We hope to train every Sunday on our all-
weather astro but severe weather might 
mean cancellations – we’ll put the info out on 
Twitter so follow us and go to the website for 
more info. 
 
There’s more info for adults and children 
about all our activities – both on and off the 
pitch – on the website.  

 

    Dates for Your Diary 
 

The last training sessions of the year will be – 
Thursday 12th December and Sunday 15th 
December. 
 
Parents are invited to join us at 11.30am on Sunday 
the 15th December in the clubhouse for a drink and 
a mince pie to celebrate Christmas.             Training 
resumes after the festive break on Thursday 9 
January and Sunday 12 January. 
 
Parents are invited to join us for our next social 
event which is a Quiz Night on Saturday 25th 
January, go to the website for more info.  
 

 

Website www.gahc.co.uk  
Follow us on Facebook  and Twitter @AnchoriansHC 
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